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November 1999 The Yateley Society

ARE YOU ON E-MAIL?

The Times today quotes the result of recent market research
which found that 40% of the UK population has access to
the Internet. We would like to know how many of our
members have e-mail. We are considering sending out the
Stop-Press and reminders of meetings to members who
have e-mail.

With the likelihood of an intensive period of planning in the
New Year we can keep in touch with members who would
like to be kept informed. The residents near the Mushroom
Farm are already doing this effectively by internet.

If you have e-mail and would like to be informed of events
and/or planning matters please send an e-mail to either
Richard or myself (we shall exchange address lists).

Richard Johnston:
Peter Tipton:

Earthhist@aol.com
monteagle@ndirect.co.uk

Don't worry if you don't have e-mail, you will get your
Stop-Press in the usual way. And don't forget the Society's
web site at:

http ://www.han ts.org.uk/yateley/
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